
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

OFFICIALS AND VOLUNTEERS APPLICATION FORM  

CANADIAN SURF LIFESAVING CHAMPIONSHIPS 2018 

 
The Lifesaving Society is now ready to receive applications for officials who wish to 
provide support during the 2018 Canadian Surf Lifesaving Championships, which will take 
place at the Centre touristique du Lac-Simon from August 24 to 26, 2018.  

 
Application forms must be submitted by the person wishing to be considered for nomination 
for these Championships. If you wish to be considered, please fill out and submit the form by 
following this link : https://goo.gl/forms/df6AOeyvTYBs5D523  

 
The person who will be nominated will have to cover their own travel fees. 

 
Budget for lodging for these championships is limited. If possible, please make 
arrangements with friends or family.  

 
Officials and volunteers will be offered food and drink during the championship events. 
Officials are invited and welcome to the banquet which will happen during the award 
ceremony. It is possible that there will be a small fee associated with these tickets.  
 
We thank you for your continued support of lifesaving sport. 
 

https://goo.gl/forms/df6AOeyvTYBs5D523

